
Oct 20, 20014 
Lyme Energy Committee 
 
Present:  Scott Nichols, Patty Jenks, Robin Taylor, Mike Novello, Dan O’Hara 
Absent:  Mark Bollinger, Gary Phettiplace, Johana Jasperson, Sue McKenzie 
(Selectboard represented by Patty to make a quorum) 
 
Scott called the meeting to order at 7:37. 
 
1.  The minutes for the September 15 meeting were approved. 
ACTION: Dan will send in to town office. 
 
2.  Wood Energy Tour – Scott will be conducting a tour for the NH Wood Energy 
Council of the Hanover High School and Middle School heating plants followed by 
school plants in Lyme and Enfield.  The starting time is 1:00 and the Lyme tour should 
take place at about 2:30. 
ACTION: Mike and Dan are interested in attending and may carpool to Hanover. 
 
3.  The solar blinking light at the school has stopped working again.  Dan looked into this 
last year and determined that a larger capacity battery should be used. 
ACTION: Dan to look up battery and tell the school what to order. 
 
4. “Pelletize Lyme” was discussed – it will probably not be the same sort of program as 
“Solarize” as there is little incentive to attract suppliers other than the two in Lyme.  
Morty Bailey is to attend next month’s meeting at which time we will discuss what type 
of program makes sense for this. 
ACTION:  Discuss next meeting 
 
5. Fire Station – The idea of a “work day” to help winterize the fire station has not gone 
any further, but the fire department has taken steps to do some of this themselves and are 
apparently looking into the feasibility of a temporary pellet heating system with Morty of 
Lyme Green Heat. 
ACTION:  discuss next month. 
 
6. It was moved, seconded and approved to adjourn at 8:10 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Dan O’Hara 


